
Friday 20th September  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 3 Trip to the River Mersey
On Thursday 10th October (9-12pm), we will be visiting the River Mersey as part of our 
Geography unit. We will be carrying out fieldwork where we will need to pick out key features 
of the river to embed our learning. 

We will be walking to the River, via Chorlton Ees which is next to Brookburn Primary School. It 
will take us around 25 minutes to walk there, with a couple of hours fieldwork and we are 
aiming to return to school by 12.00pm.  

We ask that all children are dressed appropriately for the trip. It can get muddy on the tracks 
and riverside so wellies or walking boots are advised, as is a waterproof coat. Please ensure 
your child is also wearing a red school jumper on the day of the trip. If a child arrives on a 
school trip without their school jumper they will either be given one from the spares box or a 
high-vis jacket so that they can be easily identified.  

Parent volunteers: 

We are asking for parent volunteers to help us as we have a lot of little roads to navigate on 
the way there and back.  

If you are interested please fill in the form below and we will reply to let you know if you have 
been selected.  
https://forms.gle/DinRSgwidjCBQCga7  

Thank you in advance. 

Kind regards, 

Fiona Walker, Natalie Gomez and Claire Cawley 
Year 3 Teachers

https://forms.gle/DinRSgwidjCBQCga7

